
 
 
From: Adriaan Bronkhorst [mailto:abronkhorst@drugspeaceinstitute.org]  
Sent: Wednesday 21 February 2018 09:00 
To: 'registry@ohchr.org' <registry@ohchr.org> 
Subject: FW: contributions to the 70th anniversary of the UDHR: a note on UN-committed ethnocide 
and UN-incited genocide and an invitation for the nomination of drugs pacifists for the Nobel Peace 
Prize. 

 
Registry OHCHR. 
 
Dear Madame, Sir, 

Further to your email of today, I herewith forward to you the documents sent on December 10, 2017 
to the UN Secretary General. 

The DPI hopes you will be able to locate our letter for Mr. Guterres with attachments or forward this 
document to the addressee. 

Sincerely yours,  

 
Adriaan Bronkhorst. 

 
___________________________________________________ 
 
 
From: Registry OHCHR [mailto:registry@ohchr.org]  
Sent: Tuesday 20 February 2018 10:55 
To: nobel@drugspeaceinstitute.org 
Subject:  

  
Dear Representatives of the Drugs Peace Institute, 

                 OHCHR takes this opportunity to thank you for your message regarding your contribution to 
the SG and the HC. We were unable to receive your contribution, however, and would like to ask you 
to resend it as an attachment to registry@ohchr.org. 

We hope to be able to respond to your letter upon receipt of your contribution or response.   

With very best regards. 

OHCHR-Registry system  
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